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And let us consider one another 
in order to stir up love and good 

works
—Hebrews 10:24

Uniform Reminder
Please be mindful to send your 
children with propper outerwear. 
Coats, jackets and sweaters must 
be uniform style and in navy blue, 
burgundy, black, gray, khaki, or white. 
Outer wear cannot have logos, pictures, 
insignias, etc. and must be plain or 
with a VCA logo
.
Valley Christian Church
For those who do not have a home 
church, or if your church is not 
currently meeting, Valley Christian 
Church welcomes you every Sunday at 
10 AM. We hope to see you there!

Chain Reaction Youth Group
Pastor Tim hosts youth group 
each Wednesday at 6:30 PM - 8:30 
PM.  Youth group is open to all 
6th-12th graders regardless of 
where they attend school. Hope to 
see you there! 

Christmas Break
Friday, December 
18th is a Minimum 
Day. School will be 
dismissed at 12:00. 
Class will resume on 
Monday, January 4th, 
2021.
 
School Lunch
Lunch orders can be placed 
for Wednesdays in the Family 
Portal. 

Christmas Shopping
If you plan to do any of 
your Christmas Shopping on 
Amazon this year, will you 
please consider using our link 
for Amazon Smile? Amazon 
donates a percentage from each 
purchase to VCA. Choose us 
as your charity here. From a 
browser, start your shopping 
at smile.amazon.com. From 
your mobile device, open your 
Amazon app and find “Settings” 
in the main menu. Tap on 
‘AmazonSmile’ and follow the 
on-screen instructions. 

Lost and Found
Is your child missing a jacket, 
lunch box, or re-usable 
waterbottle? The lost and found 
is located in the sanctuary foyer 
near the girl’s restroom. Writing 
your child’s name on their 
belongings will make it easier for 
us to return lost items.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
November 30 December 1 December 2 December 3 December 4

December 7 December 8 December 9 December 10 December 11

December 14 December 15 December 16
Spirit Day, Red & Green 
Dress Day

December 17 December 18
Minimum Day

December 21
Christmas Break

December 22
Christmas Break

December 23
Christmas Break

December 24
Christmas Break

December 25
Christmas Break

Merry Christmas!!!

Valley Christian AcademyValley Christian Academy

Congratulations
                          Students of the Month

Pre-K
Kinder

First
Second

Third
Fourth

Fifth
Sixth

Jr. High

Violet Vasquez 
Jasmine Vasquez
Brielle Palma
Sofia DeAnda
Christian Halawi
Hadassah Maina
Ethan Montolfo
Mia Smith
Kimora Fuller

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=31-1774194&ref_=smi_ext_ch_31-1774194_cl
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage/ref=smi_chpf_redirect?ie=UTF8&ein=31-1774194&ref_=smi_ext_ch_31-1774194_cl


B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth
Sixth

Jr. High

1 Chronicles 16:34a
1 John 4:21
Galatians 6:10
Joshua 24:24
1 John 4:7-8
Psalm 86:12
Psalm 121:1&2
Philippians 4:4-8
Matthew 5:5

Pre-K
Our Thanksgiving lunch on Friday was so wonderful! 
Thank you to those who blessed our class with extra 
goodies for our lunch. They were a perfect addition to 
our celebration. I hope you all had great Thanksgiving 
break. I am so thankful for all my lovely students this 
school year and I’m glad to have you all back this week. 
Stay safe! God bless you all!

Kindergarten
Welcome Back! 
I’m so happy to see you all!

First Grade
Welcome back from Thanksgiving Break.  We have 
three solid weeks of school before the Christmas 
Holiday.  First grade will be having a Christmas Party 
on  December 18.  Please bring a wrapped book for a gift 
exchange.  

Second Grade
I hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving break. We 
have just 3 weeks until Christmas break. Congratulations 
to everyone who received an academic award for the 1st 
quarter. Students, continue working hard and always do 
your best!

Third & Fourth Grades
Hoping you all had a blessed Thanksgiving! In third 
grade news, we have a Math test this coming Thursday. 
For fourth grade, remember to study for your Science 
test on Wednesday, and your first California History 
Module Assessment on Friday. Also, keep working on 
your mission projects that are due on December 14.

Fifth Grade 
Christmas Party is comming! I am looking for a parent 
who would love the blessing of picking up and delivering 
our kid’s meals to the classroom. If you would love to 
help out please contact me. We will also have a gift 
exchange with a limit of $10.00. Boys will bring a gift 
for boy and girls a gift for a girl. They may bring in their 
wrapped gifts anytime before our celebration. If your 
child does not wish to participate, please let me know in 
advance.

Sixth Grade 
As we enter December, sixth grade is continuing to read 
the book, Gifted Hands.  This week, the students will 
be reading chapters 8-14 and will have a quiz on these 
chapters on Monday, December 7th.  This week we will 
also be enjoying our chapter 4 Math test on “fractions.”

Junior High
I hope everyone had a restful and blessed Thanksgiving 
week.  I continue to offer Math review on Tuesdays from 
3:15-3:45.  All students are welcome.  Please pick up 
your students on time, or they will go to daycare.  Thank 
you.  Continue to encourage your students in being 
diligent with their homework and to ask questions in 
class.  Thank you to everyone that contributed to our 
Thanksgiving Feast and everyone that has contributed 
art supplies to our classroom! 

FROM THE TEACHERS:


